
North Davis Meadows Water Project Update 

February-March 2017 
 

Previously: 
1. West Yost Engineering conducted house to house site visits during February to 

determine appropriate location and connection point for projected new domestic water 
supply line. 

 

What’s New: 
 

1. West Yost will develop a plan for how each house can have a dual water supply.  This 
would be City of Davis water for domestic use, and a separate supply from our own 
existing wells for irrigation and outside use. 

2. Actual alignment of the proposed pipeline to our subdivision is still being determined. 
3. A Request for Information proposal is being developed and publicized to line up what 

broad band providers are interested in providing service to our neighborhood.  This will 
be coordinated with the water supply project. 

4. There is a new General Milestone Schedule posted on the North Davis Meadows 
Community Service Area section of the Yolo County website. 

 

Next Steps 
 

1. We hope to hear from the State by March 2017 about our low interest loan application 
for the current planning activity.  A separate application is needed for a construction 
loan. 

2. West Yost‘s dual supply plan, together with estimated cost and Engineer’s Report, 
should be competed by August 2017. 

3. We currently anticipate August 2017 for another Prop 218 election to provide funding for 
the construction of the planned new domestic supply system. 

 
 
Bonnie Wolstoncroft and Kathy Greenhalgh 
North Davis Meadows Community Service Area Advisory Committee 
Water Subcommittee 
 


